Notice of Representation

Members of the public can submit representations in objection to or in support of the premises licence applications, within the
28 day consultation period.

Please be aware that for any objections to be considered relevant, they should be submitted before the end of the consultation
period and they should address the four licensing objectives in relation to the licensing activity.

The licensing objectives are the prevention of crime and disorder, prevention of public nuisance, public safety and the protection
of children from harm.

Please be aware that where representations are considered relevant copies of the representation will be provided to the
applicant and the Licensing Sub Committee.

Please note: Objections will only be considered where a name and address are supplied.

Name: ...Bruce and Sue Kirtley. Address:39 Avondale Road, Ponteland, Newcastle Upon Tyne NE20 9NA
Tel:

Email ¢

Licensing Objective: B,C , D

Premises: RIALTO. 1 Main Street, Ponteland Application Ref:NZ1660072807

Reason for Representation:
Having looked carefully at the proposed Application we want to register our objection.

B Prevention of Crime and Disorder — Addition of potentially 500 — 800 additional people consuming alcohol in a
small village centre is a recipe for increasing Crime and disorder. Police services are already overstretched and do
not have the capacity to cope with this additional demand. You only have to see what happens on New Years Eve
when large groups of people spill out from local pubs onto the streets.

C. Public safety
Concern of additional traffic, broken glass, litter, vomit. Access for taxis and vehicles cross a main footpath.
D. Prevention of Public Nuisance

Residents living close fo village centre including many elderly and vulnerable people will be subject to a greater
amount of noise and disturbance. Along with 2 nearby churches. Music pla ying up to midnight will create a massive
nuisance to local residents plus an increase in traffic with hundreds of people arriving and departing the area.

In conclusion and for the reasons stated we wish to record our formal objection to the licensing application in respect
of the new ‘Container Village’ just off the main street of Ponteland the main road to the borders.



